
PASSAIC VALLEY WATER COMMISSION 
 

PROJECT 15-P-54 
PROFESSIONAL SECURITY SERVICES 

 
NOTICE OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
 

To: All Prospective Responders for this Project 
 
Re: Notice of Addendum No. 1 
 
Prospective responders are advised that the Request for proposals for the referenced Project have 
been amended by this addendum.  A copy of this addendum may be obtained at the Purchasing 
Department of the Commission located at 1525 Main Avenue, Clifton, New Jersey, between the 
hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday (holidays excluded).  This addendum 
will be provided with a copy of the Request for Proposals at no charge.  Prospective responders 
who have already been issued the Request for Proposals by the Owner will also be forwarded a 
copy of this addendum at no charge. 
 

TIME EXTENSION FOR RECEIPT OF RESPONSES 
 
Addendum No. 1 changes the date for receipt of Responses for the Project to Tuesday, 
December 1, 2015 at the same time and place indicated in the Public Notice. 
 

NON-MANDATORY VISIT TO PVWC'S FACILITIES 
 
Prospective Responders are advised that there will be a non-mandatory site visit of 
PVWC's facilities which will take place on Friday, November 20, 2015 at 10:00 am at 
PVWC's Little Falls Plant located at 800 Union Boulevard, Totowa, New Jersey. 
 
 
 
 
 


